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VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Marlene Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Re: FM Translator K244DT, Grants, New Mexico

Facility ID 79321, File No. BPFT-20110118ABL

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Calvary of Albuquerque, Inc. ("Calvary"), licensee of the above-referenced

FM translator, this is to request a 60-day extension of time for filing a response to the FCC's June

6, 2012 letter seeking an amendment to the application. The Commission's letter points out that

antenna structure registration is needed before further processing can be done.

On June 29, 2012 Calvary's engineer, Don Davis, filed a notice with the FAA seeking

airspace approval. In his notice, Mr. Davis pointed out that the tower proposed in the application

now pending before the FCC is an existing 72-ft structure on which the translator antenna would

be side mounted. No increase in the height of the tower will occur as a result of this
construction.

It is anticipated that processing of Calvary's notice (ASN 2012-ASW-3983-OE) will take

30 to 60 days. In order to accommodate this processing time, a 60-day extension of time is
needed and requested.

Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C.



w§ Fletcher, Heald & Hildrefh

Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

July 5, 2012

Page 2

Should any question arise regarding this matter, please communicate with the

undersigned.

Very

cc: Mr. Larry Hannif-Ali (via electronic mail

/ary of Albuquerque, Inc.

^arrv.Hannif-ali @fcc.gov)


